
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Thomas F. O'Mara

THANK YOU FOR YOUR ONLINE SUBMISSION

THOMAS F. O'MARA  March 26, 2012

Dear Respondent:

Thank you for taking the time to share your opposition to an effort by the state Assembly

leadership to link the approval of this year's final New York state budget to the enactment of

a controversial "microstamping" requirement on sportsmen and other lawful gun owners.

Please know that I appreciate your input and participation, and I'll do my best to keep you

updated.

Sincerely,

NYS Senator Thomas F. O'Mara

53rd District

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara

